Following Blepharoplasty Surgery

· You can expect to have moderate to severe bruising and swelling during the first two days after the surgery.  This will improve after the third day.

· You may use ice packs to the area, although you should not place ice directly on the skin.  Use a clean flannel or towel between the ice and your skin.  This should only be performed for short periods of time (maximum 15 minutes three times per day).  

· Small strips of sticky tape will cover your stitches.  These need to stay in place for five days when the stitches will be removed.  

· If you find your eyes are dry during the day please feel free to use Hypermellose drops (or Fake Tears) which are available over the counter from a pharmacy/chemist.

· You may take Arnica tablets as they will help with bruising and returning nerve sensations.

· If you need any pain relief we recommend that you take Paracetamol.  Avoid taking aspirin or medication containing aspirin or Neurofen as this can cause bleeding.  

· You may recommence your usual medication as soon as you can eat or drink unless advised otherwise.

During office hours you are welcome to telephone or visit our Nurses at the consulting rooms.  Please call prior to your visit on 020 7079 0050
If you have any queries out of hours please do not hesitate to contact David Ross via Matron’s Office at The London Clinic on 020 7935 4444.  
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